
SUNDAY, JULY 11, 2010 

FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
21 Canon Street   |   Saint John, NB   |   E2K 3J7 

653.6838 (Phone)   |   653.6848 (Fax) 
HolyTrinitySJ.com   |   office@holytrinitysj.com 

Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am – 1pm 
 
 

    
Baptisms: By Appointment. Confessions: As Requested. 

    
Weddings: By Appointment. Minimum 6 Months Notice Required. 

  
Sick/Shut-In Visitation: Contact the office. 

  
Mass Intentions: Accepted up to one year in advance. 

  
Bulletin Announcements: Deadline is Wednesday for the 

coming weekend. 
  

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday  July 12th NO MASS 

Tuesday July 13th NO MASS 

Wednesday July 14th NO MASS 

Thursday July 15th 9:00am Don Record (4th 
Anniversary) 

Friday July 16th 9:00am Leo Mulholland 

Saturday July 17th 5:00pm Ronald Zed, Jr. 
Sunday July 18th 10:30am For The Parish 

 
 

There will be no daily Mass on Mondays for the next 
several weeks. Daily Mass on Mondays will resume on August 
9th. Daily Mass will continue to be celebrated on Thursdays 

and Fridays. 

 
COLLECTION 
July 4th   

 
2010 

 
2009 

Envelopes 1463 1429 

Loose 87 124 

Building Fund 521 15 

Needy 83 39 

   
 Thank You!  

 
Last Weekend, a Generous Donation was made to our 

Building Fund in Memory of 

 

Edmund & Florence McGrattan 

 

Please remember them in your Prayers 

Building Fund 
If you wish to make a donation to our Building Fund in memory of a loved one, 
simply write their name and “In Memory of” on one of our Building Fund 
Envelopes (found at the entrance of the church) and drop it in the collection. 
 

Christmas in July Sale 
The Catholic Bookstore will be holding their annual sale until July 17th. All 
Christmas stock will be 40% off. They will also have promotional prices on 
select giftware and books, and other reductions throughout the store. 

 
Mass For Those Living With Cancer 
Are you or someone close to you living with cancer? Prayerful support from 
people they love can be a source of strength and healing. On Monday, July 19th 
at 7pm, St. Pius X will offer a Mass for the intention of people living with cancer 
and for their families and friends. Following Mass, the Sacrament of Anointing 
will be offered to those who request it. 
 
Volunteers Wanted 
The Rocmaura Auxiliary is looking for new members who are interested in 
improving the quality of life for Rocmaura residents by raising funds and 
providing volunteers to assist with activities. If you would like more 
information, please call Marie Murphy (849-4496) or Karen Corbin (847-0080). 



Strawberry Festival 
Event will be held at St. Francis Xavier Church, 110 Church Ave, Sussex, on 
Sunday, July 11th from 3 - 6:30pm. Menu includes ham, potato salad, baked 
beans, layer cakes and strawberry shortcake. Cost - Adults $10, Children (12 
and under) $5, Family Rate (Parents + Children under 12) $30. 
 
Senior Services 
The Canadian Red Cross Senior Services program is recruiting Volunteers and 
Clients for their Friendly Visiting, Telephone Reassurance and Transportation 
programs. Come join one of the greatest humanitarian organizations where 
volunteers do make a difference. For more information on these programs 
please call Katie (674-6188). 
 
Donations Requested 
St. Vincent de Paul is in need of canned goods (stews, vegetable soup, 
sandwich meat, and canned-milk) as well as non-perishable food, especially 
cereal, nutrition bars and peanut butter. Clean summer clothing is also 
welcomed. The need in the community is growing and the supply is low. 
Donations can be dropped off at 146 Waterloo Street, Tuesday - Thursday, 
from 9am - 12pm & 1pm - 3pm. 
 
Pilgrimages 
Annual Walking Pilgrimage to the shrine of St. Francis in Skiff Lake, NB will take 
place on Saturday, August 7th and Sunday, August 8th. Pilgrimage will begin in 
MacAdam and end at Skiff Lake. Transportation and food along trail provided. 
For more information, or to register, please contact Tera Vellenoweth by phone 
(506-472-0694) or email (teravel@gmail.com). 
 
The annual pilgrimage to Howard, NB takes place on Sunday, July 18th at 2pm. 
Should you require transportation, the bus costs $30. For more information, 
contact Dawn Butler (693-3221) or Helen O'Connor (642-3329). 
 
Habitat for Humanity 
Habitat is now taking applications for a new home to be built this year and it 
may be in the Saint John or Kennebecasis Valley area. Applicants must meet the 
criteria set out by Habitat. It is a hand-up, not a hand out. Applications 
available at ReStore, 388 Rothesay Avenue, Monday-Friday 8:30am - 5pm, 
Saturday 8:30am - 1pm. Applications to be returned to ReStore, attention 
“Family Select Committee.”  For more information, call ReStore @ 635-7867. 
 

HOLY TRINITY 
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 


